

הצעה לפתרון בחינת הבגרות באנגלית שאלון C- ישן

סמל שאלון 016104

מועד חורף תשע"ז 2017

הפתרון נכתב על ידי בנציון נגואקר ואפרת עמירן בוידק מצוות מורי רשת החינוך אנקורי

> המורים שפתרו את הבחינה מחכים לכם פה www.ankori.co.il/ask

Why do children need an adventure playground? "From the moment they wake up to the moment they go to sleep," Marsha says, "kids never get a chance to choose what they're going to do without an adult telling them: 'That isn't safe,' or 'You're wasting your time'."

Marsha adds, "We've forgotten how valuable it is to be able to walk around freely and create new things." One parent talks about watching his seven-year-old daughter, Shelly, make an airplane from cardboard and tape. "She made it by herself and played with it for hours," he says.

Playing with junk is natural for children; it is the parents who need to learn not to interfere. "It's hard," Marsha says. "But, if we want our kids to be curious, tough and brave, they need opportunities to experience different things."

أجب بالإنجليزية عن الاسئلة 1-9، حسب القطعة في الاسئلة 1 و 3 و 5 و 7 ضع دائرة حول رقم الإجابة الصحيحة. في الاسئلة الباقية، أجب حسب التعليمات. (100 درجة)

ענה ב<u>אנגלית</u> על השאלות **9-1**, על פי הקטע. בשאלות **1, 3, 5, 1־7** הקף את מספר התשובה הנכונה. בשאר השאלות ענה לפי ההוראות. (100 נקודות)

Answer questions 1-9 in <u>English</u> according to the article. In questions 1,3,5 and 7, circle the number of the correct answer. In the other questions, follow the instructions.

- What do we learn in lines 1-4?
 - i) Why Robbie's mother helped him climb.
 - ii) What Robbie brought with him.
 - iii) Where Robbie was spending the afternoon.
 - iv) How long it took Robbie to get to the top.

(9 points)

/ המשך בעמוד 4

What makes an adventure playground different from a traditional one?
Give ONE answer. (lines 5-8)

ANSWER: It contains different types of junk instead of swings and slides

(9 points)

3. What attracts kids to the adventure playground? (lines 5-15)



- ii) They enjoy swings and slides.
- iii) They can play with sharp pieces of wood.
- iv) They have fun with their parents.

(9 points)

4. PUT A √ BY THE TWO CORRECT ANSWERS. (lines 9-20) How do parents make sure the kids are safe in the adventure playground?

..... i) They give them tools to build with.

...... iii) They help them create their worlds.

...... iv) They tell them what to do all the time.

...... vi) They teach them how to play together.

(2x9=18 points)

Children who want to play in the adventure playground must (-).
(lines 16-20)

- i) use their own tools
- ii) know how to use a hammer
- iii) be with their parents
- iv bring a letter from home

(8 points)

/ המשך בעמוד 5/

1388X		
· SOOK	<u>'סה ב'</u>	- 5 - <u>אנגלית, חורף תשע"ז, מס' 101410, 403, גר</u>
	6.	How is the special play area for younger children different from the main
※終		playground? (lines 16-20)
《公公》		ANSWER: It has pots, pans, milk boxes and mud to play in.
珍龙		(9 points)
经5线		
影影	7.	Why is Shelly mentioned in line 27? (lines 25-28)
後記	''	i) She likes to walk around freely.
将Z绘		ii) She comes to the playground often.
溪 7%	(iii She created something new.
淡毛淡		iv) She usually plays by herself.
孫祭		(9 points)
学 深		
	8.	According to Marsha Clark, what is hard for parents? (lines 29-32)
深淡		ANSWER: Not to interfere.
坐/淡		(9 points)
7868	9.	Why is it important for children to play in an adventure playground? Give
坐然後		TWO answers, ONE from lines 9-12 and ONE from lines 29-32.
18888		(1) lines 9-12:Children not only develop their imagination while playing but also learn to use real hammers, nails and other tools.
然然		
MANAS		(2) lines 29-32: So they can be curious, tough and brave or experience different things
[83.53]]		things
		(2×10=20 points)
後 数		
[[[]]		
N/C 3/2	I	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·

בהצלחה!

זכות היוצרים שמורה למדינת ישראל אין להעתיק או לפרסם אלא כרשות משרד החינוך